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Decision Letter
 

Toronto Accessibility Advisory Committee
 

Meeting No. 18 Contact Janice Dicks, Committee Secretary 
Meeting Date Monday, December 4, 2017 Phone 416-338-5089 
Start Time 9:30 AM E-mail janice.dicks@toronto.ca
Location Committee Room 2, City Hall Chair Councillor Kristyn Wong-Tam 

DI18.4 Presentation Amended Ward:All

Employment Accessibility at the City of Toronto 

Committee Decision 
The Toronto Accessibility Advisory Committee recommends to the Executive Committee that: 

1. The City Manager be requested to:

a. Develop targets and timelines for hiring under-represented groups within the Toronto
Public Service and report to the Executive Committee by the end of the second quarter
2018; and

b. Consult with the Toronto Accessibility Advisory Committee prior to submitting any
further reports to the Executive Committee related to hiring persons with disabilities.

Decision Advice and Other Information 
The following gave a presentation to the Toronto Accessibility Advisory Committee on 
Employment Accessibility at the City of Toronto: 

- the Director, Strategic Recruitment, Compensation and Employment Services, Human
Resources;
- the Director, Occupational Health and Safety, Human Resources; and
- the Acting Director, City Manager's Office, Equity, Diversity and Human Rights.

Summary 
Barbara Shulman, Director, Strategic Recruitment, Compensation and Employment Services, 
Human Resources will give a presentation on Employment Accessibility at the City of Toronto. 

Background Information 
(December 4, 2017) Presentation by the Director, Strategic Recruitment, Compensation and 
Employment Services, Human Resources on Employment Accessibility at the City of Toronto 
(http://www.toronto.ca/legdocs/mmis/2017/di/bgrd/backgroundfile-109344.pdf) 
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